
The sixth annual McGill Canadian Conference for Linguistics 
Undergraduates - McCCLU - will be held on March 9th, 2012-
March 11th 2012.!
It will again be hosted at McGill University, Montreal, by the�
Society of Linguistics Undergraduates of McGill - SLUM. The�
aim of this conference is to encourage original endeavors�
into the world of research as well as to enrich the present 
academic undergraduate community within the field of 
linguistics. 


We are now calling for undergraduate students to submit 
abstracts for presentation at the conference on any subject 
matter within the domain of linguistics. Each abstract should 
detail material for a 20-minute presentation, with a 10-minute 
question period on issues raised afterward. Abstracts should be 
a maximum of one page in length (12 point font, 1 inch 
margins) and submitted online to http://linguistlist.org/
confcustom/McCCLU2012 by Friday, January 6th.


	
  

Share your research!


McCCLU 2012: Call for Papers


For further information, please visit our blog at: mccclu2012.blogspot.com.

Should you have any other questions please email us at mccclu2012@gmail.com

 	
  


